
FOML GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

JUNE 17, 2014   

1.  Called to order by Vice President Lela Llorens at 10:08 AM 

2.  Amended minutes approved by vote.  Changes were to identify San Bernardino County as becoming a 

member of LSSI and are no longer members of the Inland Library Service; therefore Riverside County (and 

Murrieta) Library cards are no longer accepted. 

3.  Treasurer's report: Balance May 2, 2014: $29,389.63, Membership and Renewals: $80, Expenses:814.07, 

Bookstores sales and internet: $9677.71, Bookstore Expenses: $5764.77, Ending Bank Balance May 31,2014: 

$32.550.31. 

4.  Library Update:  a) Summer Reading began June 16th, b) San Bernardino County Library no longer part of 

Riverside County; their catalog and materials will not be listed in our Library Catalog; no sharing of materials, 

c) New Staff:  Kristen in Children's and Teens and 2 new pages will start in July. 

5.  Membership:  in the last two months we have had 6 new members, 23 renewals and 1 Life Time member. 

6.  Corner Store Update: Reiterated sales and internet; net sales $931.72 -   sold 4,029 books.  Sidewalk sale 

June 21st from 10 AM, Contact Nancy, if interested, in assisting a reader who is blind. Work-ability Program for 

high school students, received thank you from student working there now. 

7.  Town Square Update:  Reiterated Sales, Internet and Shipping Revenue: $3,634.74, Expenses: Utilities plus 

Amazon charges: $653.52 - Final $2,981.22. 

8.  Programs - In October the speaker will be Bryn Potter who will speak about Native American Indian 

Baskets. 

9.  Special Events - Sidewalk Sales at Corner Store June 21, 2014. 

10.  Publicity - Carl Love in Neighbors; Murrieta Patch is working now. 

11.  Old Business - none 

12. New Business - none 

13.  Comments:  Lela Llorens thanked everyone for the hospitality.  She has new members of her team: 

Pat Santos, Eleanor Newhard and Rosemary Bennett 

14.  Meeting adjourned at 10:24 AM, followed by refreshments. 

15.  Program:  Carl Love, columnist in the Press Enterprise.  Covered history of Murrieta and Temecula from 

1988 to present day and read excerpts from his book: FROM TWO LANES TO THE FAST LANE.  Informative and 

pleasant conversation with the author/columnist. 

Respectfully submitted, Luanne Ferrer, Secretary 


